
 

 
TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

Monday, October 19, 2020  2:30 p.m.  
Municipal Building, Third Floor Conference Room 

 

Agenda 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

1.  Request of Tom DeMuth, Traffic Signal Supervisor, to make the alley at the east side of the intersection of South 

Main Street and Baldwin Avenue one way heading eastbound due to low vehicle usage; signal upgrade at this 

intersection is being considered and need to know if signalizing the alley is still warranted. 

 

2.  Request of Steve Kania, 2000 Crystal Avenue, for a 35 MPH sign to be attached to existing signage (school bus 

and parking sign) on Crystal Avenue just south of Melrose Avenue due to speeding cars. 

 

3.  Request of Jill Wagner, The Sherman House, 115 E. Front St., for a crosswalk to be replaced across E. Front St. 

at 119 E. Front St. A crosswalk sign had been on a wooden pole beside the building at 119 E. Front St. and a 

crosswalk was made from the corner edge of the curb by the alley across E. Front.  Another crosswalk sign had 

been in a treewell across from the 119 E. Front St. that has now been removed and filled in with concrete.  They 

would like the crosswalk to be added back in. 

 

 

 


